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February 4, 2020 
 
To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the Managing Director 
 
 
The Managing Director will be away from Fund headquarters from the evening of Monday, 
February 3 to the afternoon of Thursday, February 6. During this time, she will travel to Italy to 
participate in a workshop at the Pontifical Academy of Social Sciences in Vatican City, as well as 
meet with member country authorities participating in the workshop. 


